
June 7, 2011 
 

Approval of Bangladesh - Climate Change Capacity Building and Knowledge 
Management 

 
Dear PPCR Sub-Committee members: 
 
We are writing with regard to the proposed decision approving PPCR funding for the project 
entitled: Bangladesh - Climate Change Capacity Building and Knowledge Management, 
submitted by the Government of Bangladesh and ADB,  circulated for approval by mail on May 
19, 2011. 
 
The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the decision has 
now expired. 
 
No objections were received. 
 
We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved: 

The PPCR Sub-Committee approves a PPCR allocation of US$0.5 million for the 
project entitled, Bangladesh - Climate Change Capacity Building and Knowledge 
Management, submitted by the Government of Bangladesh and ADB.   

 

Please note that Sub-Committee Members' comments are posted on the CIF website at  
http://www.climateinvestmentfunds.org/cif/ppcr_comments_receive. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 
 


